BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT

825 5TH STREET, RooMm 111

EUREKA, CALIFORNIA 95501 PHONE: (707) 476-2390

California State Legislature
1021 O Street
Sacramento, CA 95814

Re: AB 2236 (Bauer-Kahan) Solid waste: reusable grocery bags: standards: plastic film prohibition —
SUPPORT

We are writing to express our strong support for AB 2236, which addresses critical issues related to solid
waste management, specifically concerning reusable grocery bags and the prohibition of plastic film. This
legislation represents a crucial step towards reducing plastic pollution and Promoting sustainable practices
in our communities.

Moreover, AB 2236 specifies clear requirements for reusable bags and paper bags to ensure they meet
safety standards for distribution in stores. By stipulating that only paper bags are permitted to be sold at
point of sale, the bill promotes a shift towards more sustainable alternatives that reduce plastic pollution.

The County of Humboldt Uurges you to support AB 2236 and advocates for its passage. By advancing this
legislation, we can further protect our environment, improve public health, and uphold California's
commitment to sustainable practices.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter.

Rex Bohn, Chair

Board of Supervisors
County of Humboldt



